 


Sent: 28 September 2013 17:48
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/01295/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:48 PM on 28 Sep 2013 from Miss Sally Taylor.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Continued use of land at Grange Farm for equestrian training and competition purposes and construction of two all-weather sand arenas, together with associated access improvements, vehicle parking and site landscaping. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Miss Sally Taylor

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Annexe Adjacent Blenheim Farm Sibford Road, Shutford, Oxfordshire OX15 6HD


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I wish to declare my full support for this application. I feel that the farming community and rural businesses should be actively encouraged to diversify. Margins in farming have become very tight and this is an ideal way for smaller farms to generate much needed extra income. This in-turn will ensure that the farmer care takes his part of the countryside and it will be maintained for future generations to enjoy, be it direct family members or the general public. As a member of the general public I feel very lucky to have the opportunity to hire the existing facilities at Swalcliffe Park Equestrian, it provides me with a place to go that is maintained to the highest standard, is beautiful countryside to look at and is above all a safe environment to ride in. The proposed equestrian arenas will provide a much needed and lacking facility in the area and will encourage people off their sofas and into the beautiful British countryside to partake in an activity, be it for training or competition. Expanding and improving facility's at Swalcliffe Park Equestrian can only be seen as a positive step forward for this area. This application has my full support and I will personally be hoping that it is recommended for approval


